
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

Jane 23, 1958 

Mr. William Kastler 
Gulf Oil Corporation 
P.O. Box 669 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Kastler: 

We enclose two copies of each of the following orders: 

Order R-1196, Case 1454 
Order R-1197. Case 1455 
Order R-1199. Case 1456 

These orders were issued by the Oil Conservation Commission 
on June 18. 1958. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 
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Encls. 


